
We have lost a club member 

this week.  Please keep the 

family of Tim Morris in your  

prayers. 

 

Bill shared his pictures from 

the AAW 2013 Symposium in 

Tampa at the July 2013. 

 

The club saw the completed 

collaborative project.  Great 

job everyone that worked on 

it.  The engineering, turning, 

and carving were great!!! 

 

The  Ohio Valley Woodturn-

ers Guilds Biannual  Turning 

2013 Symposium will be held 

October 10-13.   

Tentative 2013 Meetings :  

August 4 Picnic September 8 

October 6  November 3 December 1 Holiday Party 

Tentative 2013 Mentor Workshops :  

August 17  September 21 

October 19  November 16  December 14  

 

-Meetings are  held monthly on the first Sunday of each month from 1:00 pm - 3:00 pm  

at Paul Beemann’s 2075 East Rattalee Lake Rd Holly MI 48442. 

 

 

 -October 10-13 Turning 2013 
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Between Turns 
Michigan Association of Woodturners 

A chapter of the American Association of Woodturners 
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C O N T A C T  U S :  

President:  

Tom Mogford 

810-629-6176 

Vice President: 

Bill Magee 

734-981-6117 

Treasurer: 

Tim Morris 

810-229-7156 

Secretary: 

Jeff Scott 

734-765-0397 

jeffatwayne@yahoo.com 

Librarian: 

Tim Leright 

734-595-0223 

Assistant Librarian: 

David Worden 

248-625-1385 

 

Dave Worden  has scanned 

the documents in the project 

bin.  If you bring a flash drive 

in, he can copy them to  your 

flash drive for you.  

 

What would you like to see 

demonstrated at a club meet-

ing?  Who would you like to 

see the club host for a demon-

stration and workshop?  Let 

the club officers know. 

 

 

Jeff- 

 
Collaborative Club Project 

for AAW 2013  

Symposium. 
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Dave Myre  Zebrawood Bowl 4.25x2.3 

Dave Myre  Figured Birch Bowl 5.8x1.6 

Chuck Ruby Maple Bowl with lid with nut inlay and finial 

Robert Dyhouse Natural Edge Cherry Bowl 

Dennis Stange Spalted Maple Chalice 

Darrell Anderson Box Elder Dish 

Jim Seyeried Walnut Vase 

 

Remember the show and 

tell table is for issues you 

are working on not just 

your master pieces. 

 

 

B E T W E E N  T U R N S  

Show and Tell Table 



Club Collaborative Project 2013 
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A lot of hard work, hard thinking, good wood working, and great wood 

turning went into the club collaborative project.  Great job for everyone 

that participated. 



Demonstrators Wanted 
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Anyone willing to demon-

strate at the monthly meet-

ing can contact Tom or 

Pete to schedule. 

   

 

We have a number of tal-

ented members, so please 

feel free to share 

your talents with the club. 

There are some really in-

teresting projects that 

members bring in each 

month for the show and 

tell table.  Many of the 

club members would be 

interested in seeing how 

these projects are created. 

   

If you have digital photo’s that 

you would like to have consid-

ered for use in the newsletter, 

please send them to the editor 

at: 

 

Jeffatwayne@yahoo.com 

 

 

 

Tom Mogford …………………. 810-629-6176 

Pete Buccellato ………………... 248-634-7622 

Bill Magee …...………………… 734-981-6117 

Gary Smith ……………………. 810-636-7167 

Ruby Cler  ……………………..        519-945-0647 

If you would like help getting 

started in woodturning or help 

with working out a problem, 

feel free to call any of the 

names listed. As always, there 

is no charge to members of 

the Michigan Association of 

Woodturners. 

 

MAW Mentors 

Photo’s  

 

 

 

OVWG 2013 

symposium is 

coming soon.  

Join the rest of 

the club 

members going 

for a great time. 



Mailbag... 
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The MAW is accepting submissions for the Club Newsletter and Website... 
What would you like to read about in the club’s newsletter “Between Turns”? 

What would you like to see on the club’s website http://www.michiganwoodturner.org? 

 

Are you willing to write an article for submission please let Jeff know.  Possible topics: woodturning, metal turning, wood-

working, product reviews, or instructions for your latest project.   

 

With your help we can help make the newsletter and website a better resource for our members. 

 

Send your submissions, suggestions, or requests to Jeff at jeffatwayne@yahoo.com or see me at the meeting. 

   

The McNaughton Center Saver System can be purchased at multiple locations.  Here is a 

link for Craft Supplies USA and the manufacturers documentation. 

 
http://www.woodturnerscatalog.com/p/7/2/33/134/-/2417/Kelton-Micro-McNaughton-Center-Saver-System 

http://www.kelton.co.nz/Guides/McNaughton%20M8%20Guide.pdf 

August is the Annual Club Picnic.. 

Here are a few pictures from picnics past. 

Make sure you let Roby know if you are coming and what you are bringing.   

Email me if you need Roby’s phone number. 

August Picnic 


